
Presentation Secondary School Listowel 

Board of Management Friday 24th April 2020 

Agreed Report 

 The Board discussed the current school closure and its implications for teaching and 

learning. The Principal informed the Board about the implementation of our Digital 

Learning Strategy at this time. The school has been using Microsoft Office for the 

past two years, teachers and students are engaging diligently with remote teaching and 

learning practices. The Principal informed the Board regarding the DES Guidance on 

Continuity of Teaching and Learning at this time. 

 The Board discussed the present situation regarding the DES plans for the Leaving 

Certificate 

 The Board reviewed the current financial position of the school 

 The Board approved the School Budget for 2020-2021  

 The Board discussed the Revised Admissions Policy April 2020 the BOM will 

approve the Policy on Thursday 30th April. 

 In accordance with DES Circular 03/2018 The Board of Management approved the 

Biennial Review of the List of School Leadership and Management Roles and 

Responsibilities April 2020 

 The Chairperson updated the Board on the recent developments regarding the new 

building now that the Design Team has been appointed. 

 The Principal updated the Board on all Teaching and Learning issues. 

 The Principal informed the Board about all school activities since the last Board 

meeting on 4th March 

 The Chairperson and the Board expressed their sincere thanks to all members of staff 

at this time. The Board is very grateful for the diligent work being done by staff to 

ensure that students are being supported at this time. 

The date of the next Board meeting has yet to be decided by the Chairperson 

 


